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Parsons, Susan

From: Joe Williams [pdx@usonw.org]

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 12:58 PM
To: Parsons, Susan

Subject: Dec 11th - USO

“The USO Returning to Oregon after 40 years”...

Joe Williams

Colonel, U.S. Army (Retired)
USO Northwest Senior Volunteer
503.467.9775

pdx@usonw.org

http://www.usonw.org/pdx.php
www.facebook.com/usonw

11/12/2013
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1164

Request of Joe Williams to address Council regarding the USO returning to
Oregon after 40 years (Communication)

Filed

LaVonne Griffin-Valade

Audim of Portland
By

|

DEC 11 2013
PLACED ON FILE

AS FOLLOWS:

COMMISSIONERS VOTED

YEAS

NAYS

1. Fritz

2. Fish

3. Saltzman

4. Novick

Hales




